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June 22, 2018 
 
TO:  LEA Superintendents 

Charter School Directors 
 

FROM: Dr. Maria Pitre-Martin, Deputy State Superintendent 
 
COMPLETING THE DIGITAL LEARNING PROGRESS RUBRIC  
 
During its June meeting, the North Carolina State Board of Education reaffirmed a 2015 
requirement that all districts and charter schools complete the Digital Learning Progress Rubric. 
In response, NCDPI extended the due date to August 15, 2018. It can be completed 
electronically and should be submitted using the following link: https://schools.nc.gov/dlrubric.   
 
The interface to submit the rubric is the same as the Digital Learning and Media Inventory. 
System administrators (DLMI LEA Admin or DLMI Charter Admin) should already have a user 
account established. If you have any questions about access, please visit the DLMI Wiki.   
 
NCDPI and The Friday Institute research team will have internal access to district and charter 
school records for planning Digital Learning initiatives. District-level data from the Digital 
Learning Progress Rubric will not be shared publicly, only aggregate trends may be reported. A 
Digital Learning rubric steering committee has been formed and will meet in the summer to 
create the ultimate data-sharing rules for the data. Participants from all eight SBE regions, 
charter schools, and North Carolina statewide partner organizations are members of this 
committee. Any changes to data-sharing decisions will be communicated via the 
superintendents’ weekly update and technology directors list. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact: 
 
Verna Lalbeharie, Director, Digital Teaching & Learning, NC Department of Public Instruction 
verna.lalbeharie@dpi.nc.gov 
 
or 
 
Jeni Corn, Director of Evaluation Programs, Friday Institute for Educational Innovation, NC 
State University jocorn@ncsu.edu 
 
CC: Technology Directors 
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